
Subject: 
Date: Sun, 7 Nov 2004 09:51:50 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Whereas the Swimming Pool at the Ron Andrews Recreation Facility in the
District contains too much Chlorine and 

Whereas this is hazardous to the public's  health and is potentially
damaging to people's  eyes, including those of children and 

Whereas complaints by clients to staff  were IGNORED AND/OR explained
away as being the result of a combination of circumstances including as
being too costly to correct and 

Whereas this is not an acceptable reason when the public's health is at
stake  and 

Whereas this state of affairs could result in costly damage suits
against the Recreation Commission 

Therefore be it resolved that the North Vancouver Recreation Commission
be requested to IMMEDIATELY address this matter and do so
notwithstanding  the cost factor as has been stated
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